

Mr. Bob Coffman Caddy for the Hole 38 E. Moon Valley Drive Moon Valley, Arizona 85022 June 9, 2007

Dear Bob,

Now that the golf season in the valley is winding down I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the highly professional on course services you provide to both our outside tournaments as well as our daily play. The increase in revenue that you provided both through your monthly "revenue sharing" program and your customized voucher program increases our profitability. Your monthly check to Junior Golf on our behalf is also greatly appreciated and I understand those checks have added almost \$30k since 2003.

The golfers truly enjoy the professional contest that you and your "caddys" facilitate. The value proposition, fun and prize giveaways provide every golfer an added reward just for playing our golf courses.

When the "season" kicks up again in October, we will work again with your organization, and I would highly recommend any golf facility that wants to increase revenue while helping out worthy causes to consider working with "Caddy for the Hole".

Best Wishes

1. Alaver

J. Glover

Regional Sales Manager

The Golf Club at Terra Lago

J. Glover

The Golf Club at Terra Lago Tahquitz Creek Golf Resort

Regional Sales Manager

84-000 Terra Lago Parkway Indio, CA 92203 p: 760.775.2000 x212 f: 760-775-1988 jglover@centurygolf.com www.palmergolf.com

